
 Please contact the 
office if we missed 

your birthday.   

June 

Birthdays 

Vance Memorial Presbyterian Church                                                        Rev. Erica L. Harley, Senior Pastor                                                                              

905 National Road, Wheeling, WV                                                                              1-608-322-2522 (mobile) 

office@vancechurch.org   (e-mail)                                                                                  1-304-232-0980 (office) 

vancechurch.org (website)                                                                                                   1-304-232-0982 (fax) 

Church Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9am-3pm                     

 

Sundays at 10am 

Communion Service  

First Sunday of the 

Month at 10am  

ADVANCE 
NEWS 
 2024 

04—Amber Green 
07—Lori Suddath 
07—Russ Brown 
08—Beth Ann Dague 
15—Ruth Keefer 
19—Brian Oliver 
20—Adlie Abraham 
21—Linda Dudash 
21—Kathryn Krelis 
22—Sue Abraham 
24—David Bowman 
24—Jane Hare 
25—Parky Beneke 
26—Katie Bowman 
29—Robert McColloch 

Join us for 

Outdoor Worship 

Pot Luck to follow 

June 09, 2024 

11:00am 

Hess Shelter 

Oglebay Park 

 
Chicken, Drinks & Utensils provided. 

Dessert donated. 

 

Please bring your favorite side dish to 

share. 

This month’s  

Community Dinner 

will be held 

June 13th from 5:00-6:30pm 

in the Fellowship Hall 

 

Come prepared for a picnic with 

hamburgers, hotdogs, baked beans 

and salad! 

Rock  

Wall 

Climbing 

Pastor  

Erica 

Blake 

Oliver 

John 

Green 

Brooke 

Hannan 



VMPC: A Traditional Church with Spirit… 

SAVE THE DATE:  

July 14-18, 2024 

from 6-8pm  

Out-the-Pike  

Vacation Bible School  

Pre-K thru 5th grade 

News from Mission Outreach and Community Service Commission 

 

Vance's Mission Outreach and Community Service Commission is making good use of your mission dollars. At its May meeting the 

Commission agreed to donate $2000 to Ohio Valley Young Life for their travel to summer camps. In regard to this summer, the 

Young Life Newsletter states "Leaders have spent countless hours with kids to get us to this point, as it's our largest trip since 2019! 

We have a great group of almost 30 kids and leaders from Linsly, 30 from Park, and nearly 20 from John Marshall, all coming togeth-

er for the best week of their lives and a chance to hear the Gospel!" Also, the Vance Mission Commission agreed to give $1050 to 

YSS to purchase one electronic bike for each of their sober living houses. This will allow those living in those houses to get to work 

and appointments. 

The Mission Commission also heard a report on the progress of Vance's new Celebrate Recovery (CR) program from CR Coordinator 

Diane Roy and heard about a possible fund-raising campaign to support the weekend food bags for Woodsdale School children. 

(Stay tuned for more details to come) 

The Titanic is here! 
 

Our Youth Group is excited to begin construction of the 9090 piece LEGO® Titanic! 

The Youth Group will meet twice a week during the summer to recreate the most famous ship in 

history as they build a LEGO® replica of the RMS Titanic. This set divides into three sections to 

showcase the impressive interiors & grand design.   



 Open Doors 
 
 On Thursday mornings this semester, I (Claire) have been helping to teach English to adults at a 
church in Northeast Philadelphia.  It has been a joy to get to know people from Brazil, Albania, Afghani-
stan, Vietnam, China, Haiti, Tajikistan, and more.  Students in my class are conversationally fluent in Eng-
lish and learning more nuanced grammar and speaking practice, so I was able to get to know them over 
the course of several months.   
 Now that classes have officially ended for the summer, I am taking time to meet with some students 
outside of class and learn about their families, interests, and stories.  I hope that as we practice English, 
God will open the door for spiritual conversations and vulnerability as we share our hearts and lives with 
each other.   
 Our family leaves for Central Asia on June 18 and will return on July 20.  We are excited to see God 
use us and grow us as we step out in faith to take the good news of Jesus Christ to places where He is not 
known.  Pray for our team to serve God in unity and community this summer.  We look forward to sharing 
when we return! 
  
            Blessings, 
 
         Caleb, Claire, Lydia, Elena, & Aslan 

...Serving the Greater Wheeling Community and Beyond        

Support our Missionaries! 
If you'd like to give financial support to our missionaries, please follow these instructions:                               

 *   Please make checks payable to “Cru” 
 *   DO NOT place any other information on the "pay to the order" line. 
 *   Also, please do not write on the memo line. 
 *   Please attach a note indicating which staff member or ministry the gift is intended for.  
     Please also include the seven digit designation number. (Caleb and Claire Bermudez: 0559783) 
 *   Make sure the check is signed and dated. 
 *   Mail to: 
Cru 
Attn: Contributions 
PO Box 628222 
Orlando, FL 32862-8222                                                

Or visit www.cru.org using #0559783 and follow directions. 

Feel free to contact us at our home  
in Philadelphia: 

Caleb and Claire Bermudez 

835 Wilder Street,  Philadelphia, PA 19147 
Caleb.Bermudez@cru.org 
Claire.Bermudez@cru.org  

 Caleb, Claire,  
Lydia, Elena, &  

Aslan 
 Community Outreach 

 
T-Shirts will again soon be available for 
purchase!  
 
Available sizes are S, M, L, XL, 2X, 3X, 
4X, 5X 
 
Cost per T-Shirt is $15.00 
 
Checks can be made payable to Vance 
Church. 
 
See the sign-up in the Narthex! 

Upcoming Events 
 

July 7th—Church Picnic 

July 11th—Community Dinner 

July 14th through July 18th—VBS 

 

August 4th—Swim Party 

August 8th—Community Dinner 

mailto:caleb.Bermudez@silkmail.org
mailto:Claire.Bermudez@silkmail.org?subject=


Please remember the  
following members who are in need 
of special care.  They are all going 
through unique journeys and need 

your  prayers, cards/calls, and visits.   
 

If you would like to inquire about a 
specific person’s needs, please   

contact an Elder or Deacon or the 
Pastor.   

 
If any information listed is  

incorrect, or you would like to add 
someone, please  notify the church 

office immediately.  
304-232-0980 

office@vancechurch.org 

 
Vance Memorial Presbyterian Church 

905 National Road,  
Wheeling, WV 26003 

304-232-0980 or vancechurch.org 

Regularly 

Broadcast 

WKWK-FM 

97.3 

10:00 AM 

SERVICE 

Worship  
Sundays at 

10am 
Communion  

Service  
First Sunday of 

the Month  

Member   

 
  

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
  

 

Danna Tyska 
 

740-738-0074 
 

 626 Grant St. 

 Martins Ferry, OH 43935 

Bob & Jo Ann 
McColloch 

304 242-1082 11 Echo Terrace 

Wheeling, WV  26003 

Jeremy McCamic 304-277-4644 1228 National Road Apt 320 

Wheeling, WV 26003 

Ted Owens 304-231-4994 206 E Cardinal Avenue 

Wheeling, WV 26003 

Bill & Virginia 
Crowl 

304-242-1015 57 Stamm Circle 

Wheeling, WV 26003 

Geri Sloane 304-280-6696 Attic Angel Community 

8301 Old Sauk Rd Apt 270 

Middleton, WI 53562 


